UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

November 11, 1942

Dr. F. C. Allen Dept. of Physical Education 105 Robinson Gym

Dear Dr. Allen

Please accept my sincere thanks for the splendid job
that you did in carrying through on the Community Chest Drive.
Your prompt and effective assistance deserved immediate recognition and something more than a simple "thank you". But in the
rush of the past week I have not found time to call the many
persons who helped so enthusiastically on this; and I shall
feel under obligation to express my appreciation in assisting
wherever I can on similar activities. So count on me as one
of the workers whenever you have a similar responsibility.

The fact that the Community Chest Drive went over the top attests to the enthusiastic effort of all of the workers. We still lack less than \$100.00 of meeting the K. U. quota and this also will be oversubscribed since there are a number of faculty and staff members who have not yet responded. So if anyone should ask, you can assure him that it is not too late to accept his subscription at this time.

Again many thanks for your help in getting the 100% response from your list.

Cordially yours

Harold G. Singham

Chairman University Committee

Community Chest Campaign

HGI: dk

That \$2500 donation shat you got was a conquest. The first time its lever been bone in Conquest. So for so I know Conquestations!